
Thank you for your gift.   It is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.  Every effort will be made to apply your gift according to an indicated preference, if 
any.   World Gospel Outreach recognizes its responsibility for accountability and therefore exercises discretion and control over the use of all donated funds.  
Our audited financial statements are available for your review upon request.   

 

 

 Monthly Auto Draft Form 
 

 I/We believe in the work of World Gospel Outreach (WGO) and would like to make the following 
gift.  I/We would like my/our gift to benefit the ministry of WGO and prefer that it be used for 
_____________________ (Please insert the missionary’s name or the WGO fund, i.e. CarePay, 
General, WGOKids, or …) 

 I/We understand that the use of the gift is subject to the discretion and control of WGO and 
that WGO will make every attempt to honor my fund preference, but the final decision on the use 
of all funds rests with WGO in compliance with IRS regulations as a 501(c)(3) tax exempt 
organization.  

 I/We will support this missionary/fund for $__________ each month. 

Donor (s) Information: 

Name: _________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip Code: ______________________________________________ 

Email address: ___________________________________________________ 

Phone number: ___________________________________________________ 

Payment Information:   

I/We authorize this commitment to be automatically drafted from this checking account.   

I/We understand that the auto draft will be deducted on the 20th of the month or the closest 

business day. 

Signature:  ______________________________________________ 

Please return this form with a voided check to:                                                                      
World Gospel Outreach, 6068 US Hwy 98 W, Ste #1, Box 250, Hattiesburg, MS 39402 

___ I would like to receive my monthly receipt by e-mail.  The year-end receipt will be sent via US mail in January. 


